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Nonnye Grant 

TO. Pa$- k!er 

Subject: RE: Bankruptcies 
. A!. . .  

. -  

Good morning again, I will remove tl le "bankruptcy" marking in MCD from T1302, Budget Call 
Long Distance, Inc. Thanks for letting me know, as that is something that I wouldn't know,' until 
someone advises me that the company/ies are no longer in bankruptcy. N 

From: Paula Isler 

To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: Bankruptcies 

Good morning, Nonnye: 

P 

Swt: Friclai, Mc;y 22, 2009 2 4 3  AM . 'Z.# I , ,. . 

I am researching those companies in bankrupty cad found that Budget Call (TI30Z) is still marked as being 
in bankruptcy. Budget Call was included in the bankruptcy proceedings with the Global Crossing companies, 
which emerged f rom bankruptcy proceedings on 12-09-03. Therefore, the bankruptcy mark should be 
removed from MCb f o r  Budget Call. Thanks. 

5/26/2009 


